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BI1S/HQ/GSD/Circular(06)/2018

BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(General Services Department)

CIRCULAR
Subject:  Security Arrangement in connection with Independence Day Celebration 2018

As per the instruction received from police Authorities regarding Security arrangement in
connection with Independence Day Celebration 2018, the BIS office at HQs, New Delhi is required
to be closed from 1200h onwards on 12/08/2018 and on 14/08/2018. The de-sealing will be done
on next day till 12 Noon on 13/08/2018 and 15/08/2018.

It has, therefore, been decided to open the office at 1300h on 13 August 2018 (Monday).
The office will be closed at 1200 h (Noon) on 14 August 2018. The office will remain closed on
12 August 2018 and 15 August 2018 on account of Sunday & Public Holiday respectively.
Therefore, all employees at BIS, HQ are requested to attend the office at 1300 h on 13 August
2018 and vacate the office premises at 1200h on 14 August 2018.

Sd/-

(N. Vittoba)
DRA/Head (GSD)

Ref: GSD/02/04/2014
Date: 10 August 2018

Circulated to: All employees at BIS HOs through BIS intranet




